

Health and Social Care Committee

House of Commons London SW1A 0AA Tel: 020 7219 6182 Email: hsccom@parliament.uk

Website: www.parliament.uk/hsccom Twitter: @CommonsHealth

From Steve Brine MP

Mo Stewart Fellow, Centre for Welfare Reform Preventable Harm Project

Letter by email

11 July 2023

Dear Mo,

Thank you for sharing your letter regarding Work Capability Assessments.

The Committee currently has a full programme of work, so while we have no current plans to consider this topic further, the contents of your letter have been noted for future discussions about work. It may be that this topic aligns more closely with work of the Work and Pensions Committee, to which I note your letter is also copied.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Brine MP

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee